To:

Pooja Singh

234, Park View Apartments
Mumbai.

23rd March, 2005.

Dear Pooja,

I would like to thank you for lending me (Rs. 15,000) at such a short notice. As you know the money was required urgently (to get my brother admitted into the hospital).

I shall repay the amount at the earliest. Thank you once again for the timely help.

With best wishes,

Warmly,

Sneha

